
 

 

Term 1  Week 10                  Tuesday, 29th March 2016

Principal’s Report 
Welcome back after the Easter break. I hope all our 

families had an opportunity to rest and relax.  

 

Harmony Day and Grandparents Day 

On Wednesday we welcomed parents and  

grandparents to our Harmony Day and Grandparents 

Day celebrations. Our students welcomed our guests 

with a rendition of “Welcome All People” followed by 

a parade showcasing the multicultural heritage of  

Australia. This year we heard an interesting fact about 

each country represented and judging from the many 

positive comments this new format was enjoyed by 

all. Our guests had an opportunity to view our class-

rooms followed by morning tea in the hall. Our thanks 

to Mrs Millar for all her efforts organising the day. 

 

Staff Update 

Welcome back to Mrs Nairn who has returned from 

leave this week, having welcomed a new grandchild. 

Our thanks to Ms Garlan for the wonderful work she 

has done setting up 3N for Mrs Nairn’s return. 

 

ANZAC Day 

Truscott Street Public School has been invited by the 

North Ryde RSL Sub Branch, to attend their  

ANZAC Day Service to be held on the 25th April 2016.  

Preceding the service, the march will assemble at 

North Ryde Park, corner of Cressy and Pittwater 

Roads, adjacent to Dressing Sheds at 6:30 a.m. and 

will march off at 6:45 a.m. to the Memorial Garden for 

the wreath laying ceremony. The service will begin at 

7:00 a.m. at the Memorial Garden, corner of Pittwater 

and Magdala Roads, North Ryde. 

 

Truscotts  

Congratulations to the following student who  

received her Truscott Award last week. 

Scarlet M. Year 6 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 
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Sport News 

Winter P.S.S.A 

A reminder that winter P.S.S.A starts this Friday 1st 

April 2016. Draws for each sport will be sent home 

as soon as the school receives them. Students are 

not required to wear their sports uniform to  

training, only to their matches each Friday.  

Students will be able to collect their soccer jerseys, 

AFL shirts and netball dresses tomorrow at lunch 

time at the office. A $20 deposit must be handed 

into the office while students are collecting their 

clothing items. The money will be returned to the 

students once they have returned their borrowed 

item at the end of the season. 

If your child orders their lunch from the canteen on 

a Friday they must put P.S.S.A on their order to  

ensure they get their lunch before they leave.   

If you would like to pick up your child from a P.S.S.A 

match on a Friday afternoon, you must sign them 

out with your child’s coach. If you would like your 

child to be picked up by another person, your child 

must have a written permission note which needs 

to be handed into the office or to your child’s coach 

before they leave for their match. No verbal  

permission over the phone will be allowed. 

Kind regards. 

Samantha Judge 

Sports Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

Term 1 Week  10 

Mon Mar 28th Easter Monday Public Holiday 

Tue Mar 29th Year 1 Excursion to School House 

Thu Mar 31st Years 5&6 to Sound of Music                                          

Fri Apr 1st Assembly:  Guitar Group  

   PSSA  Winter Round 1 

   6.00pm P&C Movie Night  

Term 1 Week  11 

Mon Apr 4th Years 5&6  go to Camp 

Tue Apr 5th Nude Food Day 

Wed Apr 6th Years 5&6 return   

   7.00pm P&C meeting 

Fri Apr 8th 10.30am ANZAC ceremony 

   Assembly: PBL badges presentation 

   PSSA  Round  2 

   Last day of Term 1    

Term 2 Week  1 

Mon Apr 25th ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

Tue Apr 26th Staff Development Day 

Wed Apr 27th Students return for Term 2 

   Cross Country Carnival  

Fri Apr 29th Assembly:  House Captains 

   PSSA  Round  3    

Term 2 Week  2 

Wed May 4th Cross Country wet weather  

   date 

   7.00pm P&C meeting  

Fri May 6th Assembly: Captains  

   PSSA  Round  4    

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park 

 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval 

 

Training 

All training will be Thursdays  8.30am – 9.15am 

Term 2 Week  3 

Tue May 10th NAPLAN Years 3&5 

Wed May 11th NAPLAN Years 3&5 

Thu May 12th NAPLAN Years 3&5  

Fri May 13th Assembly:  6G   

   PSSA  Round  5    
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P&C News 

I hope everyone had a wonderful 4-day weekend 

over the Easter break! A friendly reminder that the 

P&C meeting will be next week at 7pm on Wed   

6th April. Also there are still tickets available for the 

movie night this Friday 1st April so come and join us 

for a fun-filled night! We shall be releasing the 

Mother's Day Stall gifts next Monday 4th April - all 

gift purchases will be made through the Flexischool 

website - with an option of assistance if you cannot 

log on to purchase on-line. This means you can get 

organised  over the holidays! Gifts will be on  

display in the office from next Monday. 

Carolyn Gray 

P&C President 

 

Canteen News—Volunteers 

To sign up for the Truscott Street Canteen simply 

visit http://vols.pt/WWBnuB 

1.  Enter your email address: (You will NOT need to             

register an account on VolunteerSpot)  

2.  Select your preferred shifts 

VolunteerSpot will send you an automated  

confirmation and reminders. 

We look forward to meeting you all. 

Manar & Canteen Committee 

 

End of term BBQ day Thursday 7 April 

We are having an end of term BBQ day on Thursday 

7 April. It is a wonderful opportunity for the dads 

and/or male carers to volunteer on the BBQ to 

serve the children. If you would like to volunteer, 

please send an email to  

truscottcanteen@hotmail.com or register using  

Volunteerspot.  

 

For $5, you will get a freshly cooked BBQ beef  

sausage in a roll with an apple juice. Please note 

that we will not be selling any other hot food items 

on that day. Sushi and sandwiches will be also  

available. Please return your form(s) to Manar in 

the canteen or to the school office by Tuesday 5 

April to avoid disappointment. One slip is required 

for each child. You can also order on-line using your 

Flexischools account. Instructions are below: 

On mobile: 

1.Select child 

2.Click on 'Lunch' followed by 'Load More Dates' 

until you can select Thurs 7/04 

3.End of term BBQ day option will appear on your 

screen 

4.Click on option and add '+'to place your order 

5.Click on 'Çonfirm Order' 

6.Click on 'Place Order' 

On computer: 

1.Click on 'Online Ordering' for child 

2.Click on 'Next Week' until you can select Thurs 

7/03 

3.Click on 'Order Lunch' 

4.End of term BBQ day option will appear on your 

screen 

5.Click on 'add' 

6.Click on 'Next:Check' 

7.Click on 'Place Thursday, 7 April 2016's order' 

 

Movie Night 

This Friday 1st April is our inaugural movie night.  So 

far the forecast looks like a clear night, however, if 

the weather changes we will still go ahead with the 

movie night in the hall. 

There are still tickets available and as we have been 

able to secure some sponsorship we are happy to 

say tickets are still on sale at the presale prices! You 

can log onto www.flexischools.com.au now to buy 

your tickets. 

Gates open at 6pm on Friday night, please check 

your name off at the gate near top grass and come 

in to secure your perfect spot.  Don't forget your 

picnic rug, blankets, pillows and picnic food.  Once 

you’re settled head on down to the canteen to grab 

your popcorn and ice block before they run out.   

Come along and have your photo taken with a  

minion before the movie and everyone who attends 

goes into the draw for a lucky door 

prize. 
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Community News 

Relationships Australia Northern Sydney Expo 

Thursday March 31st 7.00pm 

Level 1, 68 Waterloo road, Macquarie Park 

More information is available at school office 
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